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Mr Kenny: We have already provided the advice of when the review was finalised. What I said is that I do 
not know when the review started. I have taken that on notice. 
Senator RONALDSON: You will also take on notice whether there was actually a security review done on 
the BAE system before it was put in, the $7 million system. 
Mr Kenny: Yes. 
 

Answer 

As indicated in response to Question 38, the Information Security Review commenced in 
February 2010. 

Security aspects of the BAE system were assessed as part of the tender assessment 
process. These included its ability to control and restrict viewing of selected cameras to 
selected operators, and how the system managed user accounts and privileges.   
 

 

 

  




